http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=71361

Listen: Let water run to avoid frozen pipes
(KAIR)--The extreme cold, including frigid wind chills, can play havoc with our
home’s plumbing.

Roger Engemann is the Manager of Doniphan County Rural Water District #5
and #6.

He told MSC News that while the extremely cold temps in the forecast will impact
those rural water customers, all homeowners, across the area, should take steps to
keep lines from freezing.

Listen here.
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